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Filming at different locations in Malta 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners that filming 
activities will take place at Valletta Harbour, Comino, Ghar Lapsi, Mgarr ix-xini (Gozo) 
and outside Marsaxlokk between the 8th December 2015 and the 11th December 
2015. Time of Filming will be between 0700 hours and 2000 hours. 
 
Divers will be used for this filming activity. When diving is taking place the  
international Code of Signals Flag “A” will be displayed. 
 
The following vessels will be assisting during the filming and diving activities. 
 
MV Blue Lagoon  reg no. 9685 
MV Jake   reg no 10812 
All Saints  reg no MFA 7004 
Cappelli  reg no S-17889 
 
 
 
Mariners navigating in the areas mentioned above, during filming, are requested to 
keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and 14. They are to cooperate with the crew and 
police in the area. They are to comply with instructions issued by Valletta Port 
Control (Valletta VTS) and Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS). 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 194, 2537 and 2538. 
 


